
 
 
WEEKLY SCHEDULE AND ANNOUNCEMENTS   † 
 
Monday, September 2nd – Labor Day 
 Tuesday, September 3rd  – Weekday 
 9:00 a.m. – Mass 
9:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. - Office Hours 
Wednesday, September 4th    –  Weekday 
Thursday, September 5th -Weekday 
9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. - Office Hours  
 

 Friday, September 6th   – Weekday 
9:00 a.m. - Mass 
9:30-11:30 a.m. - Office Hours 
Saturday, September 7th    – Weekday 
 
 

Sunday, September 8th   – Solemnity of Brotherly Love 
 9:00 a.m. – Mass – Holy Trinity-SOCL 
11:30 a.m. – Mass – Sacred Heart  
 

 
 
 

 
Presbyterian: Wanda Martincic 
 At Home: Dave Abbinatti, Ethan Deyell, Patrick Burton, Jobe 
and Nehila families, John Jarosz, Sandra Zajac, Paula Silver, 
Jessica Ferguson,  Diana Restor,  Sandy Pajak,  Kristan Kovach,  
Elaine Booza,  John Popeck, John Brower,  Jackson Beck, Caz 
Korwicki,  Renee Greig, Tommy Wainwright,   Christina 
Goodwin,  Jack Micco,  Faith Chadwick, Barbara Gornik,  Greta 

Jones, Ken Linnert,  Kasha Zychowski,  Mary Czmiel,  Lauren Beresh, Justin Nichols, Bernard 
Chimel, Mary Louise Starr, Christine Holmes,  Tom Baker, Robin Cole, Kathy Foil Johnson, 
Beverly Kostka, Harold Burt, David Legerski, Anthony Scalise, Kelsey O’Toole,  Ben Junko, 
Joann Mozes, Patty Zulick, Ralph Dagnana, Lisa Cessna, Amy Liedy, David Kania,  Don 
Fazekas, Gary Sladick, Jim Powell. 
 

The first SOCL Class will be on Sunday September 8th.  Our 
theme this year is “Running the Race of Faith.” 
 

SOCL News:  The registration information for the 2024-25 school 
year has gone out via email.  Please return forms by September 4th 
to Fr. Mark or Miriam. 
 
We will begin again our collection of plastic lids.  If you wish to help with the sorting dates 
please consult the calendar on the bulletin board for the sorting dates and times.  Any 
questions can be directed to Marie at 724- 228-5458. 
 

 Thank You-  We thank all those who help make pierogies this past 
week.  Your help truly makes a difference.  
 

 
The ANS is launching an outreach for the sick and shut-
ins of our parish.  The signup for monthly contact is on 
the bulletin board.  Please sign up for this important 
ministry.  See Fr. Mark or Darlene for the contact list. 
 

 

The ANS has purchased a new Sweeper for Church cleaning.  We are 
grateful for this purchase.  Please see Bonnie or Fred/Darlene for 
instructions on use.   
 
  

 
The Annual Parish Picnic will be held on 
Saturday, September 14th. The Picnic will be 
held at Cross Creek Park from 1:00-5:00 pm.  
There is a signup sheet on the bulletin table. 
 
 

 
The men’s group will meet on Monday,  September 23rd at 7:00 
pm. All men of the parish are welcome. 
 



 


